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Principal a. E, Morgan, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.4i.

Dear Mr. Principal:

The University of Western Ontario secured its

charter in 1878 and consequently next year will mark the 

University's sixtieth anniversary. The Board of Governors 

and Senate are now planning to celebrate this occasion by 

holding appropriate exercises on Friday and Saturday, the 

twenty-first and twenty-second of October, 1938. In due 

time detailed announcements of the proposed exercises will 

be sent to sister universities and colleges, and invitations 

will be extended to them to appoint representatives to join 

our university in celebrating suitably an important event in 

her history. On behalf of the Board of Governors and the 

Senate I now express the hope that McGill University 

will be represented by a delegate on that occasion, preferably 

by yourself as Principal.

Faithfully yours,

F;D W. Sherwood Fox


